MINISTRY OF AGRO-INDUSTRY AND FOOD SECURITY

The Publicis informed that the National Parks and Conservation Service (NPCS) of the Ministry of Agro-
Industry and Food Security is undertaking a Crow Control Campaign since March 2024, and it will end
in May 2024.

Crow is considered as a pest causing much nuisance to human is a vector of diseases and a threat to
our native biodiversity. On many occasions, the NPCS received representations from the public, and
private organisations of crow nuisance in certain regions of the Island.

The public is hereby invited to provide information on occurrence of crows in their neighbourhood for
a successful crow control campaign on the following contact numbers:

e During Office hours 464-4053, 464-4471
e After office hours and weekends 52547848, 52568792; and
e Email: npcs@govmu.org

The Ministry relies on the collaboration of the public for a successful crow control campaign.

Information sought is the place of occurrence, feeding and nesting sites and the time of sighting.
Contact details must be provided so that prompt action can be initiated by the NPCS.
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